STAGE 3 WATER CONSERVATION NOTICE -

SEVERE WATER
SHORTAGE ALERT

Dear Residents,
Stage 3 Water Conservation Notice- Severe water Shortage Alert

The City of Kenedy has officially entered Stage 8 Water
Conservation due to current water supply conditions. We are asking all
residents and businesses to help us conserve water and help decrease
usage by 15% by implementing mandatory and voluntary water
conservation measures.

STAGE 3 WATER CONSERVATION MEASURES INCLUDE:

¢ Please limit water use for non-essential purposes.

e Compliance with all Stage 1 and 2 restrictions. Please refer to the
Drought Contingency Plan on the City website for full details.

¢ Reduce indoor water use where possible by limiting shower times,
washing dishes more efficiently, and running washing machines only
with full loads.

* Promptly repair any leaks, including in toilets, faucets, and irrigation
systems.

¢ Use water-efficient appliances whenever possible.

e Irrigation is permitted every other week as follows from 7am to 11am
and 7pm to 11am and will be according to last digit on street address
and following schedule

* Address end 0 or 1: Irrigates Monday

* Address end 2 or 3: Irrigates Tuesday

¢ Address end 4 or 5: Irrigates Wednesday
e Address end 6 or 7: Irrigates Thursday

¢ Address end 8 or 9: Irrigates Friday

¢ Residential car washing limited to Saturday and Sunday only.

¢ Swimming pools need to be covered when not in active use.

e Carwash facilities must operate only with city
certification. Once certified, they may resume normal operations.

¢ Hotels must limit Linen/towel change to once every three nights for the
entire stay.*

e Other restrictions as noted in the City Drought Contingency Plan.

We will continue to monitor the situation to ensure this issue is resolved
promptly.

Your cooperation is vital. By working together, we can ensure there
is enough water to meet essential needs and protect our community’s
future.

For more information contact the City of Kenedy’s Water Department at
(830) 583-3217.

Thank you for your commitment to water conservation and securing the
well-being of Kenedy.
-Public Works Department

Maggie Gonzales
City Secretary

citysecretary@kenedytx.gov
(830) 583-2230 x 112




